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ry day, toward Jesus ï growing, repenting, forgiv-
ing, giving, sacrificing, loving.  
   Are you ñrunning the raceò?  Or have you some-
how given up?  
   This summer, the Olympic Games come to Great 
Britain.  When you watch the games on TV, as you 
marvel at the strength and skill and perseverance of 
the athletes; think about your own life and ask:  
How is Christ calling me to get up and run the race 
of faith, today? 
 
ñIt will be worth it all when we see Jesus, 
Life's trials will seem so small when we see Christ; 

One glimpse of His dear face all sorrow will erase, 
So bravely run the race till we see Christ.ò  
 
   In Christ, Rev. Clark Lynn Callender  
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ñTherefore, since we are surrounded by so great a cloud 
of witnesses, let us also lay aside every weight and the 
sin that clings so closely, and let us run with persever-
ance the race that is set before us, looking to Jesus, the 
pioneer and perfecter of our faithéò  Hebrews 12:1-2a 

 
   Have you ever heard of John Stephen Akhwari? 
   John Stephen Akhwari, is a marathon runner from 
Tanzania who finished last at the 1968 Olympics in Mexi-
co City.  In fact, no last -place finisher in an Olympic 
marathon history ever finished quite so last.  
   Injured along the way, he hobbled into the stadium 
with his leg bloodied and bandaged.  It was more than 
an hour after the rest of the runners had completed the 
race.  Only a few spectators were left in the stands 
when Akhwari finally crossed the finish line. 
   When asked why he continued to run despite the pain, 
despite being so far behind all the others, Akhwari re-
plied, ñMy country did not send me to Mexico City to 
start the race.  They sent me here to finish.ò 
   His attitude ought to be our attitude as Christians. 
There is a ñrace that is set before us,ò and we are to 
keep running until we reach the finish line.  So many 
things often conspire to convince us to give up the race: 
losses, injuries, tragedies, setbacks, complacency, fail-
ureé  But what we need to remember is that, in Christ, 
winning does not consist of simply being stronger than 
others, or in getting out in front; winning comes simply 
through keeping our lives moving, however we can eve-



On the Road Againé. 

I lift up my eyes to the hills. From whence does my 

help come? My help comes from the Lord, who made 

heaven and earthò (Psalm 121 vs. 1-2)  

Greetings from the road! Here I am traveling 

throughout the USA, Westward bound.  

I know you have me in Prayerémany a Friend 

and maybe even myself are surprised to know I 

found my way out of New Jersey! Teasing aside, 

what a beautiful trip it is - a gift - a Blessing! The 

sights, the sound of the wind, the soft breezes, 

the views - one more splendid than the other! 

What are you humming this time, you ask? Truth 

be told, so many songs and hymns have entered 

my mind filling my soul. From America the Beau-

tiful (purple mountain majesties); to On the 

Road Again; to Country Road Lead Me Home. 

But my favorite? How Great Thou Art.   

ñO Lord my God! when I in awesome wonder, 

consider all the worlds thy hands have made, I 

see the stars, I hear the rolling thunder, thy 

power throughout the universe  displayed. Then 

sings my soul, my Savior God to Thee, how 

great thou art, how great thou art!ò 

For the Blessing of travel, for the Blessing of this 

magnificent Country, for the Blessing of you and 

of homeéthen sings my soul! 

I look forward to seeing each of you soon - to 

catch up on news, to hear all about your  

Summer, to seeing your smiles and to share 

those hugs!  

Love, Hugs and Blessings! 

Jody  

 

 

Reminders from Maria..  

Altar Bouquets are still open for: July 8 th, July 

22nd, Sep. 23rd, etc.  Please sign-up on the post-

er in the Narthex.  The cost for the (2) Altar 

Bouquets are only $30 (for both).   

Coffee Hour will be taking a summer break, be-

ginning Sunday, June 17th, through September 

2, 2012.  Coffee Hour will resume on September 

9, 2012. 

ñCome to the Tableò Soup Luncheon, will be tak-

ing a summer break.  It will resume on October 

7, 2012. 

Volunteers are always needed to help with Wor-

ship Services, such as Acolytes, Readers, Greet-

ers, Ushers, etc.  Please sign-up on the Sheets in 

the Narthex for dates that are convenient for 

you.   
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4ÈÅ Manahawkin Methodist Preschool is happy to an-

nounce that 35 children graduated from our Pre -

kindergarten program on June 11, 2012. It was the 

largest graduating class in the history of our school 

and we couldnôt be prouder of how much they have 

accomplished during their time with us.  We wish 

them the best of luck in kindergarten as well as best 

wishes for their entire educational career!  

I am overjoyed to announce that our preschool is cur-

rently filled to capacity with a waiting list for most 

classes for the upcoming school year.  Our team of 

educators and devoted families are to thank for this 

success.  Most often new families learn about our 

school from previous students who rave about their 

experience at Manahawkin Methodist.  We are so 

blessed to able to serve so many families and begin 

so many children not only on their educational jour-

ney, but also with their relationship with Jesus.  

Changes for Next Year: The administrative council 

has given permission for the preschool to use the 

large classroom from 9 to 12 Monday through Friday 

for music classes beginning next September thru 

May. This will allow for Fellowship Hall to be available 

to students when outside play is inappropriate.  MMP 

is dedicated to providing opportunities that strength-

en our studentôs minds, hearts and bodies. Having 

the space to play on rainy days is crucial in the devel-

opment of our children.  Also having a dedicated mu-

sic classroom enables us to offer more music pro-

graming to families in the community.  Our Half 

Notes program was a huge success this past year, 

helping us gain students for the preschool as well as 

visitors to the church.  As always if you need the 

large classroom for a special event during our normal 

scheduled time, please donôt hesitate to let myself 

and/or the church secretary, Maria Pignatelli, know 

and we will be sure to make other arrangements that 

day. 

Summer Hours:  The preschool will run its summer 

camp program on Tuesdays and Thursdays July 10th 

thru July 26 th. Our hours of operation will be 9:30 to 

1:30.  August the preschool will be closed, but I will 

be checking voicemail, email, and stopping in weekly 

to address any other issues.   

Back to school night for parents is scheduled to take 

place Tuesday August 28th at 6:30pm.  New families 

to the preschool are strongly encouraged to attend as 

we will discuss school policies and teachers will be on 

hand to answer questions.  Orientation for parents 

and students will take place Thursday September 6th 

& 7th. School officially begins Monday September 10th.   

I wish all our MMP 

Friends and family a 

safe, happy and 

healthy summer. I 

would also like to say 

a special thank you to 

Bob Molinaro, whether 

it was cutting the 

grass in the rain be-

fore field day, replac-

ing a light bulb or fix-

ing doors, your time 

and hard work are sin-

cerely appreciated by myself, the staff and our pre-

schoolers. 

Educationally yours, 

Kelly Steinberg 
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